
YEAR 7 MEMO: 9th MAY 2025

Attendance at school is 
extremely important in 

ensuring that all students 
succeed in their learning. Well 
done year 7 – 95.18% is a great 

achievement! 

Culture day took  place on 
Friday 23rd May and students 

had a seminar on culture. 
Seeing the colours and 

combinations  of traditional 
dress worn by our students 

was  incredible to see.

Our year 7 reward seminar 
took place on Thursday 22nd 

May. Many students received 
certificates and rewards for 
their exceptional efforts this 

half term – well done everyone!

As we enter HT6 – the final term of 
the school year – students will begin 

preparing for end of year 
assessments. Please support your 

child at home in preparation for 
these by using their knowledge 

organisers for revision.

World Environment Day takes place 
on Thursday 5th June. Students will 

celebrate this in their weekly 
seminar session.

GCSE exams continue. Thank you to 
all for showing respect to our year 

11 students during this time.

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK

Year 7 weekly 
attendance:
95.18%

AMAZING!!!
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